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Comments: As a lifelong Missoula county resident, I strongly oppose this project proposal to alter a beautiful

piece of Montana.  The Flathead National Forest must accept that the vast majority of the benefits to this

proposal go to an out of state corporation, not local residents.  Please do what is right for Montanans and

abandon this proposal.   


